

The Colt Connection December 3, 2023

Mark Your Calendars

December

Tuesday, December 12 - PTO Meeting, 5pm in the media center Thursday, December 14 - Winter Concert (Fifth Grade Band and Strings, Fourth and Fifth Grade Chorus - 6:30pm

Friday, December 15th - Cocoa and Claus Holiday Event, 5:30pm

Thursday, December 21 - Early Dismissal, 1:30pm

Friday, December 22 - Tuesday, January 2 - Schools and Offices Closed Wednesday, January 3 - First Day Back from Winter Break



This Week's Menu:

4	5	6	7	
ENTREE	ENTREE	ENTREE	ENTREE	ENTREE
Chicken Nuggets	Pizza Rippers	Orange Chicken	Nachos	Mickey's Cheese Pizza
Grilled Cheese Sandwich	Spaghetti w/ Meatballs	w/ Rice Chicken Drumstick	Ham & Cheese Sub	Corn Dog
VEGETABLE		w/ Biscuit	VEGETABLE	VEGETABLE
Potato Wedges	VEGETABLE	VEGETABLE	Baked Beans	Green Beans
Fresh Vegetable	Broccoli	Mashed Potatoes	Baby Carrots w/ Dip	Baby Carrots w/ Dip
FRUIT	Baby Carrots w/ Dip House Salad	Fresh Vegetable	House Salad	FRUIT
Assorted Canned Fruit	227625	House Salad	FRUIT	Assorted Canned Fruit
Assorted Fresh Fruit	FRUIT Assorted Canned Fruit	FRUIT	Assorted Canned Fruit	Fruit Ice
SIDE		Assorted Fresh Fruit	Assorted Fresh Fruit	
Tomato Soup	BEVERAGE	Fruit Ice		
	Assorted Juice			

Winter Concert

Join the LES Advanced Strings, Advanced Band and Colts Chorus on Thursday evening, December 14th at 6:30 p.m. for our annual Winter Concert! Strings and Band students should bring their instruments on 12/14 for the daytime performance. Students in Advanced band and strings should arrive at 6:00 p.m. and Colts Chorus members should arrive at 6:15 p.m. Students should wear "colorful, festive and nice" clothes for the concert!

News from Mr. Moon for Chorus Families

On Tuesday morning, December 19th, the Colts Chorus will be going out to sing at a couple of area nursing homes/assisted living facilities. All students in chorus will be invited to attend.

On Thursday afternoon, December 7th, Mr. Moon will be inviting any chorus members who would like to do so to stay after school to sing through several Christmas carols we will be singing as we go to these area facilities. Any chorus member can stay after school until 4:30 p.m. Any students in chorus who are unavailable or unable to stay after will still be invited to join us on our field trip.

If you would like to sign your child(ren) up for this after school caroling rehearsal, please click here to fill out the form: https://forms.gle/yijVd4Wtscns2wdZ9. If this does not work, please feel free to email Mr. Moon directly at wmoon@ccps.org.

School Spirit - Holiday Fun Calendar

You will find the calendar attached to this email.

A Final Note

Today I would like to send a few shout outs to a few individuals and groups. I want to thank Mrs. Nixon, our Title I teacher and Mrs. Gilley, our Title I paraprofessional for their help in planning and delivering our Title I presentation. Lots of good information! A huge thank you to Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Montras, Mr. Moon, and Carl the Colt for walking in the North East Parade on Saturday to represent the best school! I would also like to thank Mrs. O'Reilly, Mr. O'Reilly, and Mrs. Wolf for taking time this past Friday evening to decorate our hallways for Winter. And thank you to all the families who made snowflakes to be hung. Finally, I would like to thank our entire school community for their patience understanding, and support this past week as we moved into the transition of having Mr. Benner, our assistant principal, part-time.

Have a wonderful week.

Mrs. Kelly Riser Proud Principal of LES









